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20th May 2020 
 
Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you very much for your interest in the post of Cleaner at St. Paul’s Primary 
School.  
 
Please complete the application and write a short resume of your previous 
experience relating to the job description attached.  
 
We look forward to receiving your completed application. We will short list on the 
12th June so applications must be received by 3.30pm on this day.  
 
Interviews will be held on Wednesday 17th June in the morning and due to the 
current circumstances may be conducted by Zoom.  
  
We wish you good luck with your application.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Linda Dupret 
Headteacher 
(enc) 
 
 
 


